
 

 

 

Phragmites Open House & 
 Panel Discussion 

 

 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2017 
6:00 – 8:00 PM @ Pier B 

800 W Railroad St, Duluth, MN 

*Free & Open to the Public 
 
 

Controlling Invasive Threats in 
the St. Louis River Estuary 

 

What you will learn from this event: 

• The Story of Phragmites 
• Why This is Important 
• What Can Be Done 

• How to Help 
 

For more information contact the St. Louis River Alliance event coordinator at (218)733–9520. 

Non- Native Phragmites (European common reed) is an 

invasive species spreading throughout our community. 

We have an opportunity to catch the spread early 

relative to communities in the lower Great Lakes region 

where infestation has been ecologically and 

economically devastating. Help protect our local 

resources and economic backbone! 

Join us for a fun and educational event. Learn about this 

non-native invasive species. Hear about monitoring and 

treatment. Have your questions answered by experts. 

Engage with stakeholders to tackle this challenge before 

it becomes a problem too great to overcome.  

 

Join us for a free event,  
appetizers and door prizes 

 


